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Call for volunteers for 

SPEEA Night 
Holiday Lights at AbilityPoint  
(formerly Lights on St. Paul)

Thursday, Nov. 30
5 - 9 p.m.

Take part in this holiday tradition to help raise money for benefit programs and services 
supporting individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities in Kansas.

Volunteers will be outside collecting tickets/donations and directing traffic.
To volunteer, email vickim@speea.org

Learn more about the event  
online at www.abilitypoint.org
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